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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-1184   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 3, 2013 
  
TITLE: Discussion of Fort Lauderdale beach streetscape improvement project 

consultant services – Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 636-11169 and 
Las Olas Boulevard corridor improvements consultant services – Request 
for Qualifications (RFQ) 636-11178 

 

 
At the August 20, 2013 Regular Meeting  (CAM # 13-1024) and CAM # 13-1031) the 
Commission deferred these items for further discussion at the September 3, 2013 
Conference Meeting.   
 
Resource Impact: 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.  Funding for these services will be 
from Beach CRA Capital Improvement Funds when services are contracted 
 
Attachments:   
Exhibit 1 – Commission Agenda Memo 13-1024 
Exhibit 2 – Commission Agenda Memo 13-1031    
 

 
Prepared by: Talal Abi-Karam, P.E., Assistant Director of Public Works - Engineering 
 
Department Director:  Hardeep Anand, P.E, Public Works  


